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5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

June 17, 2025 

Morning Assembly 

June 15, 2025 

Usher:       Tom McNeely 

Welcome/ 

Opening Prayer:      Alex Guerra 

   

Communion Presider:  George Capel 
   
Contribution Count:  Danene Hartley &  
 Sheila Dale 
   
Closing Prayer: Chris Morris 
   
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade TBD  
  2nd — 5th Grade Jessica Soward  
    
Sound & Pete Williams  
PowerPoint:  Telina Williams   
  
  

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Evening of Singing June 20 

36th Street CofC 

Vienna 

 

Men’s Retreat September 12-14 

Camp Chautauqua, Ohio 

 

Songfest October 11-12 

Withamsville CofC 

Cincinnati, Ohio 

 

Regan Storey (close friend of Jan Winnell), just diagnosed 

with Stage 4 colon cancer. 

 

Jovan Cousins (Trinity Robinson’s boyfriend), injured in 

major car accident 

 

Kelly Raines, member of KVC, fighting Stage 4 colon 

cancer.  Thank you to the Lord that recent scans have 

shown an improvement in her diagnosis.   https://

gofund.me/526c563e  

 

Nick & Linda Johnson, Vera Taylor, Chuck & Shirley 

Denham, Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & 

Lanny Markland 

    Privileged to Serve Remember in Prayer 

Important Dates 

         Contribution and Attendance 

Sunday, June 15, 2025 

Attendance:       48 

Contribution: $1,511.85 

Congregational Survey 

On Sunday the Elders discussed (and hand-

ed out) a congregational survey concerning 

our possible merger with the Kanawha Val-

ley Church.  They stated how important it 

was that all members fill out and return the 

survey to them by Sunday, June 29th.  Chris Morris 

also emailed a survey to all active members.  If you 

would like a paper copy, please call the office.  

                       (continued ) 

(Congregational Survey continued)   Chris’s email includ-

ed a link to take the survey online.  You can also connect 

to that survey by clicking here: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSdBLwZFtRR41wy_a2Rq9rfEbIh-

DcOsjLkiAul4uqa7AM_SbQ/viewform?usp=header 

This is simply a survey that we are using to gather infor-

mation that we will share with our members at an upcom-

ing meeting.  At that meeting all of our active members will 

have the opportunity to discuss the results and raise any 

questions they might have. No decisions for the future 

of our church will be made before that meeting. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBLwZFtRR41wy_a2Rq9rfEbIh-DcOsjLkiAul4uqa7AM_SbQ/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBLwZFtRR41wy_a2Rq9rfEbIh-DcOsjLkiAul4uqa7AM_SbQ/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBLwZFtRR41wy_a2Rq9rfEbIh-DcOsjLkiAul4uqa7AM_SbQ/viewform?usp=header
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm 

- 7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book 

of Hebrews. The class is currently on sum-

mer break.   

All men are welcome.   

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris 

or Tom McNeely. 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 

17.   The class is currently on summer 

break. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The book club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, June 24, 6:00 pm, at Panera 

Bread, So. Ridge, So. Charleston. 

The book selection for June’s discussion will 

be Where Butterflies Wander by Suzanne  Redfearn.   

All ladies are welcome. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale.   

Ladies’ Book Club 

Malawi, Africa 

Men’s Retreat 

Sunday Adult Bible Class 

The Sunday morning Adult Bible Class 

meets at 9:30 am and is currently studying 

the book of Hebrews.  The class is led by 

Tom McNeely and Chris Morris.  If you 

have any questions, please see Tom or Chris. 

Living a godly manhood can be difficult and 

disorienting in our current culture!  Join 

men from all over Ohio, Kentucky, and 

West Virginia as we get inspired and 

strengthen each other to live out God’s call in our lives!  

The retreat will be at Camp Chautauqua, Miamisburg, 

Ohio.  Cost is TBD.  For more information, please see 

Rich Bartoli. 

Men’s Bible Class 

Thank you to all those who brought in items 

for the churches of Christ in Malawi!   

The donations have been picked up and 

have begun their long trip to Africa with a 

projected arrival date in December. 

June 17, 2025 

Thank You! 

Thank you to all those who worked with 

KVC at our recent joint Vacation Bible 

School.  Without people like the Hartleys, 

Winnells, Morrises, Annette Brecken-

ridge, Lynn Himelrick and anyone we 

missed, VBS would not have been as effective as it was.  

Thank you very much! 

We are excited to begin integrating our life 

groups!  We will have sign-up sheets avail-

able at services again this Sunday.  If you 

did not get a sheet and are interested in 

signing up for a Life Group, please contact 

Rich or Amanda Bartoli (304.410.3687) and they will 

ensure that you get the information. 

Life Group Sign-Up 

Sometimes faith will make you look stupid; until it starts to rain. — Noah 


